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Dear Greenmount families, 

Welcome to Spring ! It has been wonderful to see 

all of students enjoying this beautiful sunshine.  

Our Book week parade that was  held last 

Thursday was incredible.  The student councillors 

had a really challenging job choosing our winners 

as there were so many original, creative costumes ! 

Please check out some of the photos we took on 

the day.  A huge thanks to our councillors for 

running the Parade.  A huge thanks also to Mrs 

Dobson, our Librarian for organising such an 

incredible Book week book fair.  The library was 

transformed into a wonderland of incredible books 

for our students to purchase.  Mrs Dobson was 

delighted to report that $3,264 worth of books were 

sold— an excellent result! 

Next Thursday the 8th 

September Greenmount PS will 

again be having a day of 

activities to generate 

awareness for R U OK day.  Students are 

encouraged to wear YELLOW free dress and bring 

a gold coin donation to support the Parkerville 

Children’s Home. There will be a range of exciting 

activities running throughout the day including 

Dance, chalk drawing on the pavement, Music, 

print making, mindfulness activities, board games 

and tabloid sports on the oval.  Teachers will be 

delivering lessons throughout the week to raise 

awareness around the topic of mental health and 

how to support friends and family. 

This Friday the drama students from Swan View 

SHS will perform their annual Book week plays for 

our PP-4 students.  The plays will be performed in 

the library at 12.15pm. 

Natalie Astle—Principal  
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Calendar of Events  
 

TERM 3  

Thur 8 Sep   R U OK Day and Safety  

    House Sausage Sizzle  

Fri 9th Sept   Safety House Assembly 

Fri 23rd Sept  Assembly 

Fri 23 Sept   Massed Choir  

Friday 23rd Sept  Last Day of Term 3 

 

TERM 4 Significant Dates  

Tues 11th Oct  First Day of Term 4 

Friday 4th Nov  Assembly 

Friday 18th Nov  Assembly 

Friday 2nd Dec  Assembly 

Wed 7 Dec   Presentation & Graduation 

Thurs 15 Dec   Last Day of Term Students 

 

Year 5/6 Interschool Winter Sports 

Below are the fixtures left for the term. for Year 5/6      

Interschool sports. 

 

Friday 2nd Sept GPS vs Middle Swan PS at      

Greenmount PS 

Friday 9th September GPS v Midvale PS at      

Greenmount PS (Early start at 1.15pm)  
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Book Week Parade 2022 



Book Week Parade 2022 
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WE STILL NEED YOUR HELP - Saturday 3rd September 2022 

The P&C are holding a Sausage Sizzle at Bunnings Midland on Saturday 3rd September 2022 and we are 
looking for volunteers to help out with set up, sausage cooking, serving and packup between 7am and 
4.30pm.   

Complete our online signup sheet at: https://forms.gle/Y9V35GgSJgsaGR3fA 

Safety House 

September is Safety House month and as part of our activities, on Thursday 8th September we will 

be holding a Safety House Sausage sizzle for lunch. 

A sausage sizzle is $2.50 and you can also choose to order a juice box for $1.50. Please mark if 

Gluten Free is required for your sausage sizzle. 

Order forms went home last week or you can hop online and place your order: 

 

https://greenmount-primary-school-pc.square.site 

 

Completed paper order forms can be placed into the P&C payment box in the office by Monday 5th September. 

Colouring In Competition pictures were delivered to classes on Tuesday 30th August, please complete and drop in to the 

gold entry box at the Front Office by Wednesday 7th September. 

 

Thank You 

Lucy— Safety House Coordinator 

 

Cards that Count - Orders close this Friday 2nd September! 

Get your orders in soon! 

 

HOW TO ORDER - Go to www.cardsthatcount.com.au 

Select “Order Cards” - Enter Code: GRPSxxx ** Note the xxx will be a unique 3 digit code on your child's order slip. Follow 

the prompts, enter your child’s name as you want it to appear on the back of your cards and complete your payment. 

Cards will then be delivered to the school and sent home with children. 

 

FREE Disco - 21st October 2022 - Save the Date 

Following the mammoth result of the colour run last year - we are holding the promised FREE  

disco for all students. More details to follow last week of Term 3. Save the date now!  

 

The next P&C Meeting will be held on Tuesday 6th September 2022 at 6.30pm in the Staff Room  

https://forms.gle/Y9V35GgSJgsaGR3fA
https://greenmount-primary-school-pc.square.site/
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